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Erskine Park Road Intersection Upgrades – Site Compound 
Notification     

The Australian Government is funding a $200 million Local Roads Package 
as part of the Western Sydney Infrastructure Plan. Funding has now been 
allocated to Penrith City Council to improve road safety and traffic flow 
efficiency at key intersections along Erskine Park Road. 
 

Burton Contractors Pty Ltd has been appointed by Penrith City Council as a principal contractor to 
upgrade the following intersections to improve road safety and traffic efficiency:  

• Erskine Park Road and Bennett Road – upgrade the intersection and install new traffic signals. 
• Erskine Park Road and Peppertree Drive – upgrade the intersection to a new intersection. 
• Erskine Park Road and Coonawarra Drive – upgrade the existing intersection to a new 

intersection. 
• Erskine Park Road and Explorers Way – upgrade the intersection and install new traffic signals. 
• Erskine Park Road between Coonawarra Drive and Bennett Road – upgrade to a median 

separated dual carriageway (two lanes in each direction) and a new shared user path. 
 

Work will commence in October 2018 and is scheduled for completion by early 2020. 

The work involves: 

• Setting up site compounds at the following locations during the last week of October: 
o Chameleon Reserve parkland adjacent to Erskine Park Road. 
o Parkland opposite Peppertree Drive (between Frampton Avenue and Javelin Row). 
o Parkland at corner of Colorado Drive and Explorers Way. 

• Initial site investigations during the last week of October. 
• Relocating underground utilities and construction of a new stormwater drainage system.  
• Construction of new lanes and upgrade of existing road pavement. 
• Construction of new traffic signals and line-marking. 
• Landscaping and final restoration.  

 

The project works will require temporary lane closures with detours/diversions in place. Some night 
works will also be required. Residents will be provided with advance notification of the proposed traffic 
changes and times of night works. 

There may be some disruption associated with this work including noise and vehicle movements. Every 
effort will be made to minimise impact on residents and businesses.  



Location of work  

 

Contact 

If you have any questions regarding the work please contact Burton Contractors Pty Ltd on  
1800 549 587 or email ErskineParkRd@burtoncontractors.com.au  
 

Or for more Information about the project, please contact the Penrith City Council Design and Projects 
team on 02 4732 7402 or WSIP@penrith.city 
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